
City of Dallas, Georgia 

Public Works Department 

129 E. Memorial Drive, Dallas, Georgia 30132 

 

July 28, 2023 

 

Mike Jones, PE 

WK Dickson & Company, Inc. 

1350 Church Street Extension NE 

Suite 200 

Marietta, GA 30060 

(via email: mjones@wkdickson.com) 

 

 

RE: Outer Loop Water System Upgrade Project – Phase I   

 

Dear Mr. Jones, 

The City of Dallas is pleased to announce that after rigorous review and scoring of the RFP 

submittals. WK Dickson & Company, Inc. has been chosen to provide professional engineering 

and construction services for the Outer Loop Water System Upgrade Project – Phase I. Formal 

award is scheduled for August 7, 2023 during the 5:15pm Mayor and Council regular meeting 

session.  

  

The City of Dallas wants to thank the WK Dickson & Company team for their submittal. 

We appreciate the time, effort, and consideration in preparing the submittal. The city furthermore 

hopes to see WK Dickson & Company, Inc. submit on future projects. If you or the WK Dickson 

team have any questions, please contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brandon Rakestraw 

Public Works Director 

City of Dallas, GA 

brakestraw@dallas-ga.gov 

(770)443-8110 ext:1401 
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